
Celebrations & Pictures of Wildcat Scholars 
& the Dedicated Staff Who Serve Them



Please join us in celebrating the 2025-2026 Superintendent's Student Cabinet. Students are nominated
each year for modeling the Wildcat Way with respectful, responsible, and safe behavior. It was clear during
our first meeting why these incredible Wildcat Scholars were recognized for their leadership potential.
These leaders will act as students advisors to the Superintendent this year.

4 Amaya Henry
5 Lillyauna Story
6 Ricki Davis
7 Tathen Yearout
8 Shane Gomez
9 Sierra Arthur

10 Damion Paisano
11 Nicqoi Everett
12 Jeneieve Wilson

Be Respectful 
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Be Responsible 

timmíyunin’ ’ee wic’éeyu’ 

Be Safe 
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The Superintendent’s Student and Faculty Cabinets consistently share such amazing input

on our approach to student success! Their incredible contributions have inspired the

creation of a Community Cabinet to expand this invaluable collaboration.

Are you the parent or grandparent of a currently enrolled Lapwai School District student?

Does your role in the community support youth and families?

If the answer is yes to either of these questions, this may be the focus group for you!

Community Cabinet Objectives Include:

Direct input in district programming

Family engagement event planning

Celebrating student and staff achievement

To join this engaging collaboration or to
learn more, please contact David Aiken,
Lapwai School District Superintendent:

daiken@Lapwai.org

(208) 843-2622



The District requested a site visit and assessment this week
from the Idaho Office of School Safety and Security. Mark
Fedderson, their Analyst for North Idaho, was here in order
to provide detailed feedback on our approach to safety.

Recent Safety Upgrades Include:
Video doorbell secured entry
Key card access at entries
Improved intercoms and classroom cameras
Teacher lanyards with panic buttons
Radio communication districtwide including busses 
Upgrades to bus camera software
Districtwide first aid, CPR, Narcan, and AED training
Vape Detectors
Aides including the Superintendent now ride busses to support drivers 

Lockdown drills were practiced districtwide this fall. A
Wildcat thank you to Student Officer Bourgeau and the
Nez Perce Tribal Police for supporting the drill at Lapwai
Middle-High School.

qe’ciyew’yew’ Nimiipuu Behavioral Health
and Sasheena Williams, Recovery Coach, for
providing Narcan supplies each year!



On Wednesday, October 1, 2025, Ms. Stange’s and Mrs. Selstad’s government classes had the
opportunity to tour the University of Idaho College of Law, thanks to coordination from the Indian
Education Department’s Guidance Specialist, Jenifer Williams. A highlight of the day was a mock trial
organized by law instructor Julie Leavitt, where some seniors stepped into roles such as attorneys and
jurors. Students experienced what it’s like inside a courtroom while learning more about the justice
system. qe’ciyew’yew’ Ms. Stange, Mrs. Selstad, and Ms. Williams.








